
Shelly Boss 
Project Manager, Prairie and Northern Region 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
 
October 29, 2020 
 
Dear Ms. Boss, 
 
Please let this serve as notice that we are hereby terminating our initial project that was submitted to 
the IAA. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Perry Pellerin 
CEO 
Great Sandhills Railway  


